
654

From:                              O'Sullivan Emma <Emma.O'Sullivan@cps.gsi.gov.uk>
Sent:                               23 March 2015 10:15
To:                                   'lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk'
Subject:                          FW: Simon Cordell 1403116916
Attachments:                 Insurance‐2014‐05‐20‐184559.pdf; Emma O'Sullivan‐Simon Cordell.pdf
 
Hi Lorraine,
 
Apologies the email address for the team is below;
 
CO16Mailbox‐SouthProsecutionFPN@met.police.uk
 
I sent it to the north team in error but they have confirmed it has been forwarded on to the south team.
 
Kind Regards,
 
Emma O'Sullivan
London Traffic Unit 
Admin Line Manager
02033571604
 
Rose Court,
4th Floor
2 Southwark Bridge,
London,
SE1 9HS,
DX 154263 Southwark 12.
 
From: O'Sullivan Emma 
Sent: 23 March 2015 09:55
To: CO16Mailbox-.NorthProsecutionFPN@met.pnn.police.uk
Cc: 'lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk'
Subject: FW: Simon Cordell 1403116916
 
Dear South Team,
 
Please see below email.
 
Simon Cordell is waiting for a date from the court to hear the application to reopen. Please ensure the attached documents
have been placed on file and dealt with once the case has been relisted. Please could someone kindly ring Lorraine Cordell
once her correspondence has been dealt with – 02082457454/07961833021.
 
Thank you
 
Emma O'Sullivan
London Traffic Unit 
Admin Line Manager
02033571604
 
Rose Court,
4th Floor
2 Southwark Bridge,
London,
SE1 9HS,
DX 154263 Southwark 12.
 
From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk] 


